

LANGUAGE FOCUS

Find the word with has a different sound in the part underlined.(0.6 pt)

- | | | | |
|-------------------------|----------------------|--------------------|---------------------|
| 1. A. ga <u>th</u> er | B. th <u>u</u> rsday | C. fa <u>th</u> er | D. bro <u>th</u> er |
| 2. A. m <u>ou</u> ntain | B. m <u>ou</u> se | C. r <u>ou</u> nd | D. co <u>u</u> sain |
| 3. A. ma <u>r</u> athon | B. <u>th</u> row | C. <u>th</u> eirs | D. <u>th</u> anks |
| 4. A. m <u>ou</u> ntain | B. s <u>ou</u> nd | C. gr <u>ou</u> p | D. h <u>ou</u> se |
| 5. A. kn <u>ow</u> | B. sn <u>ow</u> | C. rainb <u>ow</u> | D. crow <u>ed</u> |

Choose the best answer

6. Peter and Nam are talking about landmarks in the world.

Nam: "What is your favourite landmark in England?"

" – Peter:

A. "Yes, I visit Big Ben every Sunday" B. " You know I go to London once a week."

C. " No, I don't like Big Ben"

D. " I think Big Ben is"

7. They are from London.city is famous for double- decker buses..

A. our

B. ours

C. yours

D. Their

8. What does Mai say in this situation?

Mai : My mother bought me a nice dress yesterday and I like it very much.

Hoa: Congratulations!

Mai:.....

A. Thank you

B. Your'e welcome

C. Well done

D.

Wonderful

9. You can watch "The Pig race" ,.....you can watch "Who's faster?".

A. but

B. or

C. because

D. so

10. do you watch TV? – In the evening

A. Who

B. How often

C. When

D. Where

11. eat too much candy. It 's not good for your health.

A. Don't

B. Do

C. Please

D. Can't

12. He learns English well,he is confident to speak English.

A. and

B. so

C. but

D. because

13. My house is nearhouse, so I usually go there and play badminton with her.

A. his

B. hers

C. she

D. her

14. Mai:do you watch TV?

Hoa: Not very often. Two or three times a week.

A. When

B. How often

C. where

D. What

15. Nam : Last week, I played table tennis with Duy, and I won for the first time.

Phong:!

A. I know

B. Congratulations

C. Well done

D. Wonderful

Use the correct form of the verbs in brackets.)

16. My mother (**make**)a delicious cake for me on my last birthday.
 17. He (**not have**)..... time to watch a football match with me yesterday.
 18. He (**visit**).....Ha Noi in 2015.
 19. I (**be not**) very happy yesterday.

Part 5: Give the correct form of the words in the brackets.

20. Our hotel has a pool and a gym. (**SWIM**)
 21. This is anprogramme. It gives viewers a lot of knowledge. (**EDUCATION**)
 22. Cartoon Network is aTV channel for children in the world. It attracts millions of kids in the world.(**NATION**)
 23. Sydney Opera house is one of the most..... landmarks in Australia.(**BEAUTY**)
 24. We had “fika” in a restaurant in Stockhom. (**TRADITION**)

WRITING

Rewrite the following sentence ,use the the given words /phrases

25. Nam is climbing up the tree.
 => You say : “Don’t
 26. I ate alot of sweets last night, so I had a stomache.
 => Because I
 27. These are her children.
 => These children
 28. This is my house
 =>This house
 29. The animated films are very interesting.
 => What
 30. you/ sleep/ Did/ well/ last night?

 31. get/ to/ Try/ up/ to/ early/ do/ exercises.
 →
 32. like/ you/ do/ What sports?
 →
 33. house/ is/ new/ This/ our.
 →
 34. bigger/ is/ ours/ Your country/ than.
 →

Part 2: Rewrite the second sentence so that it has the same meaning as the first ones.

35. There are two interesting films on VTV3 today.
 →
 36. My favourite programme on TV is cartoons.

→

37. Because I have a lot of work to do, I have no time to watch TV. (So)

→ I

38. The book is so interesting.

→ What!

39. My father plays tennis every Friday. (Make questions for the underlined words)

→?

Find out one mistake in each sentence and correct it

40. Nam has a good friend, he name is Kim .

41. Did your uncle bought you an interesting book yesterday? .

42. I live with my parents. Theirs names are Mr Hung and Mrs Nga. .

READING. (2.4 pts)

Read the text and choose the best answer.(1.2 pt)

Television first came some sixty years ago in the 1950s. Nowadays, it is one of the most (43)_____ sources of entertainment for both the old and the young. Television brings (44)_____ for children, world news, music and many other (45)_____. If someone likes sports, he can just choose the right sports (46)_____. It is not difficult for us to see why (47)_____ is a TV set in almost every (48)..... today.

43. A. cheap B. expensive C. popular D. exciting

44. A. news B. cartoons C. sports D. plays

45. A. sets B. reports C. channels D. programmes

46. A. television B. channel C. time D. studio

47. A. it B. this C. that D. there

48. A. home B. house C. school D. A & B

Read the text and choose the best answer.(1.2 pt)

There (49).....a lot of cable television channels today. People also produce numerous interesting programmes to entertain .The (50).....programme tells us what is happening around the world. The comedy (51)..... us laugh and relax after long working hours. The cartoon has cute (52)..... Some programmes can both educate and entertain young children such as ' Let's' learn in VTV2 . (53).....favourite programme is the game show 'Who's a millionaire?'. My favorite comedian is Xuan Bac. He is very .(54).....

49.A.are B,is C. has D. was

50.A. sport B. documentary C. game D. news

- | | | | |
|-----------------|-------------|---------------|------------|
| 51. A. does | B. makes | C. helps | D. tells |
| 52. A. people | B. children | C. characters | D. animals |
| 53. A. My | B. I | C. Mine | D. Me |
| 54. A. creative | B. friendly | C. kind | D. funny |

PART B :READING. (2.4 pts)

Read the passage below and answer the questions.(1.2 pt)

Nam likes sports very much. He jogs in the park every morning. In the afternoon, he usually plays football with some friends. They usually play football in the stadium near Nam's house. They never play it on the street. At the weekend, he and his friends go camping in the mountains. They always take food and water. Sometimes, they camp overnight .

55. Does Nam love sports?

→

56. How often does he jog ?.

→

57. Who does he usually play football with?

→

58 Where do they play football ?

→

59 When do they go camping ?

→

60. Do they always bring sleeping bags and water?

→

The end.